
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Friday 29 May 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Update May 2025 

Geography Iceland Tour 2025  

We are now able to confirm details of our Iceland Tour. We will be hosting some events for 

students and Parents/ Carers in the lead up to the trip. All details are included below: 

Flight Details  

The flights for the trip have been booked:  

27 November 2025 – FI451 (Iceland Air) London Heathrow Airport 12.15pm to Keflavik 

International Airport (3.30pm) 

1 December 2025 – FI454 (Iceland Air) Keflavik International Airport 4.20pm to London 

Heathrow Airport (7.30pm) 

We will confirm the departure time from school nearer the time, but we anticipate the meeting 

time will be around 5:30am on the morning of departure.  

Documentation  

To ensure everyone can travel safely, we need to see the passport and GHIC card that your 

child will travel with in the autumn. Please complete the form in this letter with the document 

details, and we ask your child brings their documents to D4 during tutor time on Thursday 5 

June 2025 

All checks will take place during the school day, and documents will be returned to your child at 

the end of the social event. We will then collect final documents in before travel in November.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Social Events  

Thursday 5 June 2025   3.00pm – 4.00pm   School Hall 

Wednesday 2 July 2025   3.00pm – 4.00pm   School Hall  

Your child is encouraged to come along to the events, to get to know others that they will be 

travelling with, learn more about Icelandic culture and allow us to support in creating the groups 

and roomings.  

Parents Pre-Trip Briefing  

Wednesday 2 July 2025   5.30pm  School Hall  

Payments  

Thank you for completing payments promptly. I will contact you individually if there are any 

concerns in the coming weeks. 

Registering Documentation details, Social Events and Parents Meeting 

Please complete this form, to confirm your attendance at the event/s and travel document 

details: https://forms.office.com/e/PednZrgaW3 before Tuesday 3 June 2025. 

If you do have any questions regarding the trip, please do email general@thehambleschool.co.uk . 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs M Gaskin  
Head of Geography 
 
If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 

https://forms.office.com/e/PednZrgaW3
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